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15th November 2016








Dear parents/carers, local schools and pre-school providers,





Re: Consultation on Admissions Policy for 2018/19





In accordance with the Statutory Admissions Code, we are required to hold a consultation every seven years on our admissions arrangements; this consultation applies to admission arrangements for academic year 2018/19. Please note, there are no major changes proposed to our admission arrangements.





The statutory School Admissions Code of Practice and School Admissions Appeals Code of Practice July 2013, provides guidance on the process that should be followed when applying the published admission arrangements for any Admissions Authority.





Governors of Shibden Head formally agree to follow the Bradford Local Authority Co-ordinated Admissions Scheme. The Local Authority’s current School Admissions Policy has been approved and will be applied to all applicants that are applying for school places during the academic year 2017/2018. 


 


There are no key changes to the Admission Policy for 2018/2019, and therefore it is proposed that the same policy will be applied as the 2017/2018 admission round.


 


Full details of our academy policy and admissions consultation are shown on our website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.shibdenheadprimaryacademy.co.uk" �www.shibdenheadprimaryacademy.co.uk�  (see Admissions under the Office drop-down menu) or on Bradford Schools Online � HYPERLINK "https://bso.bradford.gov.uk" �https://bso.bradford.gov.uk� under Admissions – Determination of admissions arrangements.


 


To comment on this consultation, please write to the academy address (see above) or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:shibdenhead@focus-trust.co.uk" �shibdenhead@focus-trust.co.uk�. Please mark your communication Consultation on admissions.





The deadline for comments and feedback is Thursday 12th January 2017. Once the consultation has closed, comments and feedback will be considered by governors.





Yours sincerely,





Sarah Thornton





Sarah Thornton


Headteacher
















